
 
From: Blaney Sarah <Sarah.Blaney@eni.com>  
Sent: 26 February 2020 15:29 
To: Norfolk Boreas <NorfolkBoreas@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: Beswetherick Simon <Simon.Beswetherick@eni.com>; jake.laws@vattenfall.com 
Subject: Norfolk Boreas: RR 0-63 Reference No. EN010087 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Further to requests from you in relation to Norfolk Boreas, I can confirm that Eni UK no longer holds 
an interest in the land affected by Norfolk Boreas. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards, 
Sarah 
 
Sarah Blaney 
Senior Legal Counsel  
Eni UK Limited 
Eni House – 10 Ebury Bridge Road, London, SW1W 8PZ 
 
T +44 (0) 207 344 6286 I  
sarah.blaney@eni.com I www.eni.com 
 

 
 
 
*************************************************************************** 
Emails may be monitored for security purposes. This communication contains information which is 
confidential and is for the exclusive use of the addressee(s). If you are not a named addressee, 
please inform the sender immediately and also delete the  
communication from your system. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and 
do not necessarily represent those of eni UK Limited., unless otherwise specifically stated. This email 
has been swept by antivirus software and is believed to  
be free of computer viruses, etc. Recipients must, however, employ their own anti-virus precautions, 
as Eni UK Limited. cannot warrant that received emails are virus-free. 
 
Eni UK Limited 
Eni House 
10 Ebury Bridge Road 
London SW1W 8PZ 
Registered in England (Company No. 862823) 
*************************************************************************** 
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-------------------------------------------- 
Message for the recipient only, if received in error, please notify the sender and read 
http://www.eni.com/disclaimer/ 
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